
 

 
TENDER NOTICE– CONTRACT AGREEMENT 

WITH SECURITY  COMPANIES FOR HIRING OF SECURITY GUARDS  
AT HEADQUARTERS PROJECT DIRECTORATE NLC SINDH KARACHI 

 

1. Tenders are invited for hiring of 21 x Security Guards at Headquarters Project 

Directorate NLC Sindh / Project Management Units at Karachi. 

2. Bank draft of Rs. 25,000/- in favour of “National Logistics Corporation HQ Main 

Account” (Refundable) as Earnest Money must be submitted with each tender. Tender 

submitted without bank draft will be considered as cancelled. 

3. Security money i.e 5% of contract value will be deposited by successful bidder. 

4. Tender documents must be deposited at reception room of Headquarters Project 

Directorate NLC Sindh Near New Haji Camp, Sultanabad by 1400 hours on 27 January 

2025 which will be opened on the same day at 1430 hours. 

5. Bids will be evaluated on bid price, experience, clientage & financial strength and 

most competitive bidder will be selected. 

6. NLC reserves the right to cancel / reject any or all offers at any time prior to the 

acceptance of a bid or proposal as per PPRA Rules. NLC upon request will communicate 

to any contractor who submitted a bid or proposal, the grounds for its rejection, but is not 

bound to justify those grounds. 

7. Interested Security Companies can contact Mr. Makhdoom Najam Uddin, Manager 

Administration from 0900 to 1630 hours on all working days on Phone number  

021-99205438 & Mobile number 0346-2886932. 
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